STATE OF ALABAMA
EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT

MONTGOMERY

June 25, 1934

Hon. R, H., Walker,
Athena, Alae

Dear Senator Walker:

Your letter of June 24th stating
that you wished to bring a small delega-
tion to see Governor Miller with reference
to the Athens=Florence highway, received.

Governor Miller will be glad to
see you and your friends at such time as
suits your convenience,

Last week I dropped a few kindly
words for this road, I am greatly in~
terested in this.

With best wishes, I am

Yours sincerely,
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HOWELL TURNER.




STATE OF ALABAMA
EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT

MONTGOMERY

June 25, 1934

Hon. R. H. Walk.r',
Athﬁn’, Alae

Dear Senator Walker:

“You d0 not know how much I appreciate
the interest you took in my race. You and
your paper stood by me. You contributed a
large part to the good majority I received in
&imeatonc. I appreciate you, your friendship

@nd the great work that you have done for our
State.

I hope in a small way to be helpful
in your aspirations.

With kind personel regards, I am :
Your friend, »

et Too—

"HOWELL TURNER.
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